
Voter registration - client letter 2016 

 

 

Dear CLIENT NAME, 

As an Ohio voter, YOU have the power to put the most qualified judges in office. Don’t 

give up that power – register and vote in this year’s election. The deadline to register in 

Ohio is Tuesday, October 1. 

If you’ve registered to vote in the past but have moved, then you need to change your 

registration.  You can change the address on your voter registration online by going to 

this link: https://olvr.sos.state.oh.us/ovru/ModifyAddress.aspx 

If you haven't voted in the last few elections, you may no longer be on the voter rolls.  I 

urge you to check the status of your Ohio voter registration online at: 

http://voterlookup.sos.state.oh.us/  If you don't see your name, simply follow the 

directions below and register again.  If you don't have access to the internet, you can 

call your county board of elections to check. 

If you aren’t registered to vote or your name is not listed as a registered voter, complete 

and sign the attached form and mail it or drop it off to your county board of elections. To 

get that address, call our office or check on line at 

http://www.sos.state.oh.us/SOS/elections/electionsofficials/boeDirectory.aspx 

Voting in the Buckeye State is easy. Any Ohio registered voter can vote early in person, 

by mail using an absentee ballot, or at the polls on Election Day. 

Make your vote count!  

Sincerely, 

 

ATTORNEY NAME 

 

P.S. -- If you know someone who isn’t registered yet, please encourage them to register 

to vote before the deadline of October 11. 
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